
92 Victoria Know Avenue 
ROWVILLE  VIC  3178 
 
 
 
28th June 2017 
 
 
 
Executive Director Resource Assessments and Business Systems 
Planning Services 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to submit my objection to the coal mine in Sutton Forest NSW proposed by the Korean 
company POSCO whom have an unlawful documented history in their own country. 
 
My family have a farm in Sutton Forest which will be passed down in generations and this mines 
destruction will impact the future of its stability.  My concern is about pollution, the quality of air our 
children breathe and the water they drink.   No water provided for animals, the plants and trees we 
have planted will end their survival and the economy for the farm. 
 
We have seen firsthand the bad results and impact mining has had on the Hunter Valley. This will not 
be a profitable mine, the company tax will unlikely be paid, employment promised will not be 
fulfilled or sourced from Southern Highlands residents.  It will have a negative effect on the local 
economy and not to mention a decrease in property values. 
 
I strongly object and hope the Minister permanently extinguishes the mineral exploration licences 
for the region. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Yvette Luscombe. 
 
 
 
 
 


